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Subject: Conklin Mutliplex Project 
 
Recommendation: 
 
THAT the Chief Administrative Officer be requested to take all necessary steps to ensure that no 
further work is done on, or in support of, construction of the Conklin Multiplex project until 
Council has been advised of the amounts of anticipated contributions by the provincial and 
federal governments, by way of capital or operating grants, or lease payments, or through any 
other mechanism. 

 
Summary and Background: 
 
At the September 15, 2015 Council Meeting, Councillor Germain served notice that the 
following recommendation would be submitted for consideration at the September 22, 2015 
regular Council Meeting: 
 

“THAT the Chief Administrative Officer be requested to take all 
necessary steps to ensure that no further work is done on, or in 
support of, construction of the Conklin Multiplex project until 
Council has been advised of the amounts of anticipated 
contributions by the provincial and federal governments, by way of 
capital or operating grants, or lease payments, or through any other 
mechanism.” 

 
 
In accordance with Procedure Bylaw 14/025, the motion is now before Council for 
consideration. 
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